
Meeting Cancelled
Former Pease AFB Restoration 
Advisory Board Meeting

The Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) 
Meeting on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 
6:00 pm is cancelled and will not be held at 
the NH Department of Environmental 
Services building in Portsmouth. 

RAB members and the public may request 
written meeting materials via email at 
afrpa.west.pa@us.af.mil for updated 
information about the environmental 
restoration progress at the former Pease 
AFB.

The next RAB meeting will be determined 
at a later date. Visit https://
www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Pease for 
the latest news and updates.
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